
Dear St Patrick’s Families, 

Welcome back to all of our St Patrick’s families, and an extra special 

welcome to those families who are new to St Patrick’s this year.  

 As a family, we offer support, companionship and simply enjoy 

spending time in one another’s company. This is why we would like to 

invite all families to attend our first St Patrick’s Family Community 

Gathering next Thursday the 6th of February.  

This will be the first of several St Patrick’s family gatherings throughout 

the year. 

Food will be provided, with afternoon tea from 4pm followed by a 

sausage sizzle dinner until 6.30pm. It’s free. 100% free! We are 

shouting! 

Families are also invited for a short tour of the Secondary campus at 

5pm, should they wish. 

For catering purposes, it would be very helpful if you could please fill 

out the RSVP slip below and return it to your child’s teacher or to the 

office by Wednesday 5 February. 

                                                                                      We are looking forward to seeing you all there! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We would love to attend the St Patrick’s Family Community Gathering on Thursday the 6th of February. 

Name________________________________________                                                                               Number of people attending  


